## ADAMSTOWN ROSEBUD FOOTBALL CLUB

## POLICY - Media Consent (Policy 1914)

Issue Date: February 2020
Revision Date: February 2023

## **Policy**

At times, Adamstown Rosebud Football Club (ARFC) may wish to take photographs or videos of teams or individuals within them. We adhere to the FFA National Member Protection Policy to ensure these are respectful, safe and used solely for the purpose for which they are intended – the promotion and celebration of activities of ARFC, and for training purposes. Should players or parents NOT wish for this to occur, they should contact the Technical Director at coaching@adamstownrosebudfc.org.au.

ARFC may collect and use personal images obtained by photography or video recording of your child while they are taking part in club activities.

These images may be used on the ARFC website, social media pages, newsletters and publications, as well as distributed to members. These images may also be used by the ARFC Board and the media to promote future events without expectation from you of compensation or other remuneration from ARFC, now or in the future.

No personal information, such as names, will be used in any media article unless express consent is given. Not every item for which permission is granted will be used.

Consent is considered to be granted unless otherwise indicated, however, consent can be withdrawn at any time by email to the Technical Director at coaching@adamstownrosebudfc.org.au.

